
 

For Your Information – March 14, 2017 

Amyn Amlani selected for national 
recognition  – Amyn Amlani, chair of the 
UAMS/UALR Department of Audiology and 
Speech Pathology will be honored later this 
week with his induction as a Distinguished 
Fellow of the National Academies of Practice 
(NAP) in Audiology.  In her letter to Dr. 
Amlani, Satya B. Verman, president of NAP, 
stated that a Distinguished Fellow “within 
NAP is a very high honor that acknowledges 

your outstanding achievements.  You are a recognized leader in 
your profession and your colleagues in other academies of NAP 
recognize your ability to help establish and lead your new academy 
in the days to come.”  Induction will take place at NAP’s 2017 
annual meeting and forum in Philadelphia on March 17-18.  
Congratulations, Amyn, on your induction. 

Timely Matters 
 
For College of Health Professions Dates to 
Remember, bookmark  
http://healthprofessions.uams.edu/faculty-
and-staff/dates-to-remember/ 

 
March 14 – College of Health Professions 
Advisory Board Spring Meeting; 11:30-
1:00, Ronald Winters, Ph.D. Conference 
Room, Administration West Building 
 
March 14 – Deadline to submit classroom 
requests for fall 2017 to Office of Academic 
Services 
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